
Public Hearing Notice
	 The City of Eldora has filed an 
application with the USDA Rural 
Development for financial assis-
tance to develop the acquiring an 
ambulance, monitors and related 
equipment for the Eldora EMS. A 
public meeting for comments will be 

held at 6:00 pm on December 13, 
2022 at Eldora Council Chamber to 
discuss the proposed project and to 
provide the opportunity for public 
comment.
	 Chandra Kyte
	 City Clerk
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